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Dear Friends,

On behalf of the people of the Palmetto State, I am pleased to welcome you to the Dorn VA
Medical Center Volunteer Appreciation Banquet.

It’s a great day in South Carolina when we can celebrate the awesome volunteers who give so
much of themselves to enhance the lives of others. Too often the daily details of life can get in
the way of recognizing how the gift of time can make the world such a brighter place. For many
of our veterans, it is your smile, your kind words, and the time you spend with them that lifts
their spirits and eases their pain, frustration, or loneliness. While your compassion is something
that money can’t buy, it has a positive impact on the people at the Dorn VA Medical Center.

Michael and I thank you for helping make South Carolina a better place, and we wish you all the
best for a wonderful banquet. God bless.




